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It is with heavy hearts we share that on January 26, 2023, 
Director Richard Hazel passed away suddenly. Dick had 
been a volunteer with Security Credit Union for more than 
37 years. Throughout his time serving as a volunteer, Dick 
was an extremely influential advocate for our members 
and his presence will be missed. We offer our condolences 
to all of Dick’s friends and family during this difficult time.

The Victoria Estes Memorial Scholarship 
is now available on our website at 

securitycu.org/youth


